

Bamford St., Glascote, TAMWORTH, Staffs B77 2AT (01827) 62612

Office hours: 9.15am - 12.15pm

Mon, Weds-Fri

10th and 17th August 2025



Sunday **Morning Worship** 8.30 am 10th August **Holy Communion** 10.00 am

Tuesday Strawberry Cream Tea and VJ80 celebration 2-4pm

12th August **Worship Group** 7.45 pm

Sunday **Holy Communion** 8.30 am 17th August **Morning Worship** 10.00 am **Tuesday Worship Group** 7.45 pm

19th August

Sunday **Holy Communion** 8.30 am 24th August **Morning Worship** 10.00 am

Thought for the week

Father, help us to live this day to the full, being true to You in every way. Jesus help us to give ourselves away to others, being kind to everyone Spirit, help us to love the lost, proclaiming Christ in all we do and say. Amen.

'Be devoted to one another in love...Be joyful in hope, patient in affliction, faithful in prayer.' Romans 12:10,12

ADVANCED NOTICES:

Prayer Meeting: Saturday 30th August 9.00-10.00am

The BSL group recommences on Wednesday 3rd September.

Sunbeams recommences on Thursday 11th September.

PCC Meeting: Monday 15th September 7.30pm @ St Peter's

8.30AM SUNDAY HOLY COMMUNION SERVICE

Unfortunately, we are unable to maintain this service and so with effect from 7th September there will be no 8.30am service. I am very grateful to the Readers for all they have done to ensure that this service has been able to continue since last June. Although the Wednesday 9.30am service will not happen during August it will recommence from September.

Rev. Michael LeWorthy

VACANCY PRAYER

During our time of Interregnum, we would be grateful if you could join us in praying our **Vacancy Prayer**:

Almighty God, by whose Spirit the whole body of the church is governed and sanctified, hear the prayer for our parish and the congregation of St George's. Give us discernment to recognise the gifts and ministries you have given us together with the grace to exercise them in harmony with one another and for the good of all.

May we have patience in awaiting the appointment and arrival of a new leader for our parish and give support to those responsible for choosing that person. Finally, may we trust in you, the God of faithfulness and generosity, to guide us through this time of transition and change, so that we are ready to enter a new chapter in the life of our parish for the glory of your Name and the furtherance of your kingdom. This we ask through Jesus Christ our Lord. **Amen.**



CHURCH BUILDING REPAIR FUND AND GIFT DAY UPDATE

We have just received £2500 from Laslett's charity towards our repair works, so we have now raised almost 80% of what we need.

Please prayerfully consider how much more you should give, and for the decision makers of the National Churches Trust and Garfield Weston as they consider our requests.

The works are currently scheduled to begin in early September.

John Savin– Baden

KINTSUGI HOPE COURSE

Karen will be holding a 12-week course for a Kintsugi Hope mental health wellbeing group from September. It will be held in the Church hall on Wednesday evenings from 7.30pm starting from Wednesday 17th September.

PHOTO BOARD

If you would like your photo adding to the photo board at the back of Church, please see Nick Morris who will arrange for one to be taken.

